Mekalah (permalink) 

Post on January 26 2009 (permalink) -edithistory

HYPERLINK "http://shuspace.shu.ac.uk/webapps/lobj-journal-bb_bb60/blog/77-Z-P0195-20089/_1859319_1/20090126_1?cmd=VerifyDelete" \o "delete this blog entry"
delete 
Created on Monday, 01/26/2009 8:37 PM by Mekalah Wilson 
Hi, 

Still going strong on the teen fiction, this week have read 'Holes' and 'Cathy's Book'.  I am re-reading 'The Tempest' as I will be teaching it at B school, and although I think I know 'Jane Eyre' like the back of my hand I'm also re-reading it (partly for my own pleasure admittedly). I have also read 'Wide Sargasso Sea' after receiving it from Amazon, watched the BBC adaptation and also the Zefferelli version and reminded myself of the feminist theory covered by Gilbert and Gubar in 'The Madwoman in the Attic...so should have that covered.  I was not familiar with H.G Wells' 'The Red Room' but have now read that ( my eyes are red, never mind that room!).

First impressions of B school.... 

Hmmm....Very different to my first school  in a good way that is!  Schemes of work in place, lesson plans, resources; you name it, they have it.  I have discussed with my mentor whether I can adapt the lessons and he is willing so that's very positive.  I have begun planning a trip for my Y10's to Haworth and the head of English seems keen, she might bring her class too.  Roll on the Kate Bush impersonations!  I'm looking forward to settling in full time and really getting a feel for the place but so far it has been very promising.  Thankfully it seems to have a strong and friendly English department who are keen to welcome me...Hurrah! 
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Just a reminder to myself more than anything; I have also been keeping up the teen-fiction reading and have now read 'The Wind Singer' and 'Angus, thongs and full frontal snogging' amongst others. I don't think I would like to teach these books, but do think it's important to keep up to date with what is around.  'Angus' was recommended by two of my former pupils and I promised them I'd read it!

I have also (during literacy support hour), been reading and acting out mini-plays.  The four Y7 boys I taught needed extra help with their reading, so as well as having shared reading and reading aloud I decided to use mini-plays- 'Frankenstein', 'Space Wars', and 'A Midsummer Night's Dream'; this activity went down really well with the students. After taking a part, highlighting the texts and reading through, we acted out and then all swapped parts until each student had played each part.  This not only helped with close reading skills but gave the boys the confidence to read in front of others. It was a great way to see the pupils bonding (and I got to be Frankenstein's monster!!!)  

